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ARKANA COLLEGE NEWSLETTER 
ARKANA PULSE - The Arkana College Newsletter  Week 5, Term Three 2024 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 
Assalamu Alaikum  
It has  been a busy yet extremely rewarding five first weeks of term three for       
students and staff at Arkana College. I have been more than impressed at the       
energy and commitment of students inside and outside of the classroom as they 
applied themselves to their lessons, sport and a wide range of special events.  
 
Our recent athletics carnival was a wonderful day and we thank all parents who 
attended  to cheer on their children. Arkana College are the current Australian ro-
botics champions (primary school division) after taking out first and second place at 
the national finals  at the end of the 2023 school year. We look forward to again 
representing    Australia at the world robotics finals in Japan later this term,  
Our campaign for the world finals was launched by former Arkana student and    
current Georges River Council Mayor Sam Elmir and was also attended by Shadow 
Communications Minister David Coleman and our team sponsors.  
 
Our students continue to excel in all areas of school life with outstanding      
achievement in inter school events. These include Quran competition, debating suc-
cess against PLC and Newington, our boys team winning the Harmony Cup Oztag 
and our rugby league team going undefeated in the NRL Dragons Rugby League  
Gala Day.  
 
The highlight of the term was the recent official opening of our  new playground by 
Georges River Council Mayor and former Arkana student Sam Elmir. The new facility 
includes a futsal court and will not only significantly increase playground space but 
can also be used for our expanding sport  programs.  
 
We look forward to sharing 
more exciting news in the 
near future on plans to up-
grade and expand our facili-
ties to further enrich the 
school experience for cur-
rent and future generations 
of students at Arkana      
College. 
 
Mr. Karolia 

Principal 

KEY DATES 
23/08 Debating 
(Trinity) 
27/08 Science Incur-
sion 
28/08 Spelling Bee 
29/08 Book Week   
Character Parade   
05/09 Multicultural 
Day 
06/09 Debating (Scots) 
09/09 Math's incur-
sion  
09/09 Harmony Cup 
athletics 
10/09 Thredbo Snow 
Camp 
16/09 Japan robotics 
team depart Sydney 
22/09 World robotics 
finals, Osaka, Japan 
27/09 Last day Term 3 
15/10 First day Term 4 
11/12 Last day Term 4 
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Our debating team continues to  go from strength to strength with impressive debates against 
Newington and PLC. We look forward to debates with Trinity and Scots College later this term. 
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WORLD ROBOTICS FINALS - JAPAN 2024 

Arkana College are the current Australian robotics champions and will be representing Australia at the 
world finals in Osaka, Japan next month! Georges River Council Mayor Sam Elmir launched our            
campaign. Also present were our sponsors and Shadow Communications Minister David Coleman. 

Our robotics team were also treated to a special 
visit to our sponsors Ultimate Security HQ  where 
co owner Nabil Said gave them a personal tour 
including a display of their technology including 
advanced robots which students even got to       
operate!  
 
Students, staff and parents recently had a sausage 
sizzle at Bunnings Kingsgrove to raise funds for the 
trip and our new Fizzics 2024 robotics logo        
designed by Gould Studios was unveiled.  
 
Recently EduTech Australia CEO Eman Soliman and   
leading Hong Kong robotics educator visited our 
school to meet our team and extended an invite 
for Arkana College to visit Hong Kong and other 
Asian countries as part of a STEM collaboration.  
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2024 ATHLETICS CARNIVAL  

Arkana College had a wonderful day at the 2024 Athletics Carnival! A huge thank you to all the staff, parents and students 
who contributed to making this event a success. Students had a wonderful time at track and field events and                  
enthusiastically cheering on each other! Your support and enthusiasm made it a memorable experience for everyone    
involved! 

HARMONY CUP OZTAG GRAND FINAL WINNERS 

Congratulations to our 
Open Boys Harmony 
Cup team and their 
coach Mr Ali on win-
ning the Oztag Grand 
Final!  
Our girls narrowly 
missed the  final on 
point difference after a 
draw in the semis. Well 
done to our open girls 
team and their coach 
Ms Rizk! 
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NRL DRAGONS BRAD MACKAY GALA DAY  

Congratulations to both our rugby 
league teams and their coaches Sh Taha 
and Mr Ali on their success at the NRL 
Dragons Gala Day. Team A were unde-
feated with 3 wins and a draw, Team B 
were courageous with 2 draws, a win 
and a loss. Most important was our  
spirit, with the NRL Dragons nominating 
Arkana as the team displaying best con-
duct and sportsmanship. Thank you to 
all parents who attended for their sup-
port and Mr Rifai for arranging lunch for 
all students and coaches. Special shout 
out to Sonny Bill Williams  for helping 
train the boys. 

NRL DRAGONS MATCH EXPERIENCE 

Yr 6 enjoyed a wonderful night at our 
annual NRL Dragons excursion, this 
time to watch the Dragons take on 
the Bulldogs. Children had a great 
time and must be commended for 
their passion and manners. A big 
thank you to all staff and parents who 
assisted on the evening and            
congratulations to Bulldogs on their 
win. Arkana College thanks the St 
George Illawarra Dragons for provid-
ing a  ticket to all our Yr 6 students! 
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OFFICIAL OPENING - NEW PLAYGROUND 

A wonderful moment in our schools history as the new playground complete with futsal field was officially 
opened by Mayor Sam Elmir, himself a former Arkana student! 
 
We were honoured to have the schools founding members and directors present, some have passed on 
Allah Yerhamoun, others weren’t well enough to attend, their sacrifice has enabled generations past,     
present and future to enjoy our unique schooling experience.  
 
A K-2 mini World Cup ensured the new facility got a solid workout straight away! 
 
We extend our gratitude to Mr. Ali Jomaa and his team at Sydney City Landscapes for completing the     
project, architects Studio Botanica and our school building committee made up of parents in construction/
architects and members of the school board including Board Chair Mohammed Helal, Hossam Elrayes, 
Mounzer and Alia Mortada, Saf  Abdul - Rahman, Rod Zoabi, Jamil Ali Raja, Naim El Kaderi and Mohamed 
Tita.  


